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WELCOME BACK FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE 
 

The first newsletter of the year is a great signal that the first day of school is less than a month away.  
Wednesday, August 15th will be here before we know it.  There has been a lot of work going on at 
school this summer to get ready for the new school year.  I hope that everyone has had a wonderful 
summer vacation and is ready for another great school year.   
 
New Student Registration:  We have scheduled Monday, August 6th from 9 A.M to 2 P.M. for new 
student registration.  If you are new to the district please try to attend this session as the first day of 
school is too hectic for this activity.  Please feel free to come in before this date to register also.  If you 
have any questions please call myself or Mrs. McCoy at the school.  If you would like to schedule a time 
to take a tour of the school facility, talk about our curriculum, or meet a staff member, please stop by 
or call me (Mr. Fleischman) at (308) 987-2424 ext.206. 
 
Dress Code:  Please help us ensure students are dressed appropriately for school.  Check to see that 
clothes meet the dress standards addressed in the general school policies of the student handbook.  
These policies haven’t changed from previous years.  Shorts must be hemmed and long enough to 
cover the legs where the fingers touch when arms are hanging at the side, tank-tops straps must be at 
least “two adult fingers” wide, the midriff area must always be covered, shorts and jeans are not to be 
sagging, etc.  Thank you for your help with this issue. 
 
PowerSchool ID and Passwords:  For all new and returning students, a letter with the ID and 
password will be sent out in the mail during the first couple of weeks of school.  Once logged into 
PowerSchool you will have access to student schedules, assignments, grades, and lunch balances.  If 
you have any problems logging in or have questions please contact me.  If you created your parent 
account last year, this will still work for your login this year.  If you haven’t created your parent login, 
you will need to do so to access you child’s information.  The newest version of PowerSchool requires 
parents to create their single sign-on account.   
 
iPad Initiative: I am very excited to begin the 7th year of our 1:1 iPad initiative at Overton Public 
School.  This initiative brings a great deal of responsibility to the school, students, and parents.  Thank 
you for your cooperation to make this move to 21st Century Skills very successful and meaningful to 
the education of our students.  7th Grade students and parents must attend an informational meeting 
on Wednesday, August 8th at 6:30PM to receive your iPad.  Students in grades 8-12 may receive their 
iPad on Monday 8/6 (10-2PM), Tuesday 8/7 (10-2PM), Wednesday 8/8 (2-6:30PM), & Thursday 8/9 
(10-2PM).  Parents of students in grades 8-12 are not required to be in attendance.  7th Grade parents 
must attend the meeting.  Remember to bring your signed forms and insurance payment.   
 
Meal Prices:  Meal prices have increased from last school year.  Breakfast will cost $1.50 for grades K-
12 and $1.70 for adults.  Lunch prices will be as follows:  K-4 $2.40; 5-12 $2.95; Adults $3.70.  I 
encourage all families to fill out a free/reduced application.  Reduced prices are $.30 for breakfast and 
$.40 for lunch.  Please make all efforts possible to keep lunch balances up to date throughout the 
school year.  It is our goal to have everyone at a zero or positive balance to begin the school year.  



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 2018-2019 Overton Eagle Cheerleaders 

Back:  Amaris Crandall, Austin Haussler, Morgan Suhr 

Front:  Melissa White, Lexi Reil, Desi Anderson, kylie Furby 

2018-2019 Overton Eagle Dance Team 

The 2018-2019 Dance team members are Aven Zimmerman, Breanna 

Wolfe, Austin Haussler, Addison Luther and not pictured is Lauren 

Thompson.  Have a great year Lady Eagles!! 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Vocal Music 

Pocket Folder with Prongs                                       

pencil      

4th Grade—1 or 2 piece recorder 

(optional) Angel, Yamaha, Suzuki 

are all good brands(purchased mine 

through Amazon for less tha $10)



 

 

 

 
 

Overton FCCLA Attended National Leadership Conference in Atlanta, GA 
 

Three members of the Overton FCCLA chapter joined more than 7,500 FCCLA student leaders, 

members, and advisers at the Georgia World Congress Center in Atlanta, GA June 28 – July 2 to 

participate in the annual FCCLA National Leadership Conference. The theme of this year’s conference 

was “Inspired by FCCLA”, which inspired attendees to make the right choices and commit themselves 

to making a positive impact within their families, schools, FCCLA, and communities. 

 

Competing with over 4,500 STAR Event participants in Atlanta, Sidney Enochs and Jaycee Wallace 

achieved a Top Gold medal, a perfect score of 100 points and 1st place in the nation in the Chapter 

Service Project Portfolio Senior event.  Their presentation detailed their Pink Out project which was 

held in September 2017 at a volleyball triangular with Elm Creek and Wilcox-Hildreth.  The Pink Out 

raised $1,000 that was donated to the Good Samaritan Cancer Center in Kearney. Calli Weston scored 

87 points for a silver medal and 12th place overall in Interpersonal Communications Junior.  Calli’s 

presentation explained a series of projects she planned to help improve her family communication.  

Also attending with Overton FCCLA were chapter adviser Angie Ehlers and sponsors Mandi Wallace, 

Lisa Enochs and Jenn Knowlton.  

 

We would like to thank everyone in the school and community who supported this trip and helped to 

make this opportunity possible for our chapter members.  We are looking forward to all the exciting in 

store for Overton FCCLA this year.  The 2018 FCCLA kick-off meeting will be held on Monday August 

27th in Mrs. Ehlers’ classroom. This meeting is open to anyone in grades 7-12 who is interested in 

learning more about FCCLA.  

 

 



 

 

 

Coaches from football, volleyball and basketball teamed up to offer youth the opportunity to 
improve fundamentals and skills in a variety of sports.  High school athletes come in to help 
demo and share their leadership to encourage future eagles.  It is our goal for the kids to go 
home with a ball and continue to build these skills beyond the camp.  A huge thanks to the 
coaches, athletes and campers for another successful camp!  Go Eagles!!!  

2018 Future Eagles Skills Camp 

Overton FFA 

  Congratulations to the individuals selected to be on the FFA leadership team for the 

2018/2019 school year!  We are excited to get our new FFA Chapter going at Overton.    

The new officers are: Abby Lawton, President; Cinch Kiger, Vice President;  Nathan 

Seberger, Secretary;  Christian Smith, Treasurer;  Wyatt Kennicutt, Reporter; Wyatt Ryan, 

Sentinel;  And Alex Hubbard, Parliamentarian.  Congratulations! 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


